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From: Margaret Newell
Sent: 15 May 2017 13:1v
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Network rail essex and Others Level Crossing Reduction Order

I am writing in reference to a letter received from BK Bruton Knowles reference AWP/LE/32028

Iam Margaret Newell, _nd owner of a parcel of land in Debden Road,

Newport.
I am writing to object to your proposal to divert a public footpath though my property.

1) I think it should be shared between the adjoining property_ Newport, essex.

2). There is an existing foot path easily accessed by White Horse Lane which joins the foot path which is now closed
due to the closure of the level crossing EO9 Elephant

3). My parcel of land has permission to convert an existing farm build into housing so it is not just a field.

4). Your idea to make residents of the village walk to Newport Station and over the very high railway bridge, follow
down station road cross another busy road then onto my property does not make sound sense to me.

I look forward to receiving your comments.
Margaret Newell
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This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com






